Government of Gouvernement des
Northwest Territories Territoires du Nord-Ouest

Ms. Sachi De Souza VIA EMAIL
Mackenzie Valley Environmental
Impact Review Board
PO Box 938
YELLOWKNIFE NT X1A 2P1

Dear Ms. De Souza:

Canadian Zinc Corporation’s Prairie Creek All-Season Road Project
Environmental Assessment (EA1415-01) - GNWT’s comment regarding the
undertakings review and request for completion date

The Government of the Northwest Territories Department of Lands (GNWT) is
writing to you in regards to the Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review
Board’s (MVEIRB) June 17, 2016 undertakings review and request for completion
date.

The GNWT has no comments regarding the undertakings directed to GNWT or the
completion date of June 30, 2016.

If MVEIRB or any of the parties to this EA has questions or comments regarding
this letter, please contact Melissa Pink, Manager, Project Assessment Branch, at
Melissa Pink@gov.nt.ca or 867-767-9183 ext. 24069 or Véronique D’Amours-
Gauthier, Project Assessment Analyst, at Veronigue DAmours-
Gauthier@gov.nt.ca or 867-767-9183 ext. 24071.

Sincerely,

/)
e
. Lorraine Seale

/ Director
Liabilities and Financial Assurances
Department of Lands
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